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Médling, 22-02-2017

To all Chairmen and-women and Leading Members of Club Dachsbracke.

The International Breeder Show of the Alpin Dachsbracke will take place in the

homeland Austria, in Radstadt- Salzburg from 26th — 27th of May 2017.

The exibition is not only a state of conformity to the standard of our breed, but is also
an information for the breeders and their succes in several countries.

This show offers the opportunity to discussion and exchange of informations between
breeders, handlers and officials. The Alpine Dachsbracke is an ambitious and reliable
breed for hunters in the most countries of Europe.

The international Breeder Show should be a contribution to keep a high standard for

the future. The Club Dachsbracke hopes to receive a lot of announcements for this
exhibition.

We are looking forward to see you in Radstadt !
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